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Public Information Statement 24-43 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1230 PM EDT Mon Jun 10 2024 
  
To:       Subscribers: 
          -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
          -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
          -NOAAPort 
          Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
  
From:     Stephen W. Bieda III, Ph.D., Chief 
          Severe, Fire, Public and Winter Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Soliciting Feedback on the Proposed Use of "Particularly  
         Dangerous Situation" Wording in Blizzard Warnings and Ice Storm  
         Warnings through September 10, 2024 
 
The National Weather Service (NWS) is soliciting comments on the Proposed 
Use of "Particularly Dangerous Situation" wording in Blizzard Warnings and 
Ice Storm Warnings through September 10, 2024. 
 
A description of the concept of the Proposed Use of "Particularly 
Dangerous Situation" wording in Blizzard Warnings and Ice Storm Warnings, 
as well as product examples, can be found at the following link: 
https://nsdesk.servicenowservices.com/api/g_noa/nwspc/res2/040a676887a6069
04b0fa8a60cbb35e5 
 
Feedback on the proposed use of “Particularly Dangerous Situation” wording 
in Blizzard Warnings and Ice Storm Warnings can be provided via a survey 
at the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WinterPDS 
 
Comments and feedback will inform future NWS decisions regarding the use 
of this wording in Blizzard Warnings and Ice Storm Warnings. Again, this 
is only a proposed change, no actual changes are being made to NWS 
products at this time. 
 
If you have questions or feedback, please contact: 
 
Eric Guillot 
Winter Weather Program Manager 
National Weather Service Headquarters  
Silver Spring, MD  
eric.guillot@noaa.gov 
 
Nick Carletta 
Lead Meteorologist 
National Weather Service 
Chanhassen, MN 
nicholas.carletta@noaa.gov  
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National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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